
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

Morgan Academy 

F.P. Association 

2018 has arrived and it’s our BIG YEAR! 

Welcome to the first event in our 150th anniversary year. The MAFPA 

Committee are busy organizing special events for this special year so we hope 

we can count on your support. We hope you enjoy your lunch. 

                     

                    The Morgan BookThe Morgan BookThe Morgan BookThe Morgan Book    

If you weren’t lucky enough to get one If you weren’t lucky enough to get one If you weren’t lucky enough to get one If you weren’t lucky enough to get one 

from Santa, Buy One Yourselffrom Santa, Buy One Yourselffrom Santa, Buy One Yourselffrom Santa, Buy One Yourself!!!!    It’s full of It’s full of It’s full of It’s full of 

interesting facts and superb photographs. interesting facts and superb photographs. interesting facts and superb photographs. interesting facts and superb photographs. 

It comes with an accompanying CD with It comes with an accompanying CD with It comes with an accompanying CD with It comes with an accompanying CD with 

lots more photographs on it.lots more photographs on it.lots more photographs on it.lots more photographs on it.    

On sale today along with Morgan prints On sale today along with Morgan prints On sale today along with Morgan prints On sale today along with Morgan prints 

and other and other and other and other memorabilia.memorabilia.memorabilia.memorabilia.    

£15£15£15£15    

Become a member 

It’s easy to join MAFPA and support the school in the years to come. 

£10 is all it takes. Why not join us and fill up an application form today. 

Make sure you give us your email address and you will get our 

newsletter keeping you informed of everything that’s happening. 



 

 

Morgan Academy 

F.P. Association 

Morgan Academy’s 150th anniversary in 2018 will be celebrated at 

Dundee’s Caird Hall with a grand concert on Sunday 23rd 

September when well-known former pupils from the world of 

music and theatre will return to perform in their home city. 

The life and work of other renowned FP’s from entertainment, 

sport and academia will also be featured. 

The evening will be compered by former pupil Craig Millar of STV. 

A grand finale featuring a massed choir and orchestra of present 

and former pupils will bring the evening to a resounding climax! 

This promises to be an entertaining evening for all members of 

the public but especially for present and former pupils and friends 

of the school. 

“The Morgan – A Celebration of 150 Years” is a unique event 

which should not be missed! 

Tickets available from Dundee City box office –  

  Adults £15   School Pupils £10 

 

If you are a Morgan F.P. and would like to be part 

of the orchestra or choir, please contact       

Frances Irons on francesirons@btinternet.com  

 


